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To assist us in our ministry please visit our website:  

www.thecoulesministry.com 

Go and make disciples of all the nations…  Matthew 28:19 
serving among the nations 

On any given Sunday, or at one of our Bible Studies or Ministry Events, we are interacting, engaging and building 
relationships with people who have come from many different places all around the world.  Our aim and purpose 
is to make disciples of all nations as we see people come to faith in Christ for salvation, as well as for those who 
are believers to grow in their relationship with the Lord.  


Thank you for being a part of the Lord’s work in this part of the world and beyond !

Ministry Prayer Requests 
1-  Every Fall we have many people come to the church 
who are new to Montpellier for their work or their 
university studies.  Please pray that these new people 
will feel welcomed and that they will see the local church 
body here exhibit unity in Christ in the midst of so much 
diversity.  On any given Sunday we have people from 
over a dozen countries and nationalities.  Also, as you 
pray for us, pray that people will respond to the gospel 
message being preached.  On most Sundays we have 
people who do not yet know the Lord attending our 
church service. 

2-  Robyn’s Ladies Bible Study is underway and meeting 
on Saturday mornings.  This past Saturday, they had 15 
ladies attending with 11 different countries represented. 

3-  Ongoing discipleship through the Bible Studies, John’s weekly preaching of God’s Word and also our personal 
one on one time with people.

4-  There are a number of men who do not know the Lord, but their wives come to church and church events on a 
regular basis.  Please pray for John that he would be able to make personal connections with them that would 
provide him an opportunity to talk about the Lord. 

5-  Two upcoming church outreach events:  Game Night, October 27 and our Thanksgiving Dinner in November.  


6-  Our French Residency Visas are due to be applied for again.  This application process has become a very 
intense task and is not always a “given” that the visa would be granted.  We would appreciate your prayers for 
this, specifically right now as we are trying to set up an appointment date with the government offices.  The only 
way the appointment is made is online and open time slots are very limited.  It is not easy to get an appointment 
and we are working with a deadline in relation to our current residence card’s expiration. 

7-  Our monthly support level is about 68% of what our budgeted monthly need is.  We would appreciate you 
praying for our financial support.  We also would be grateful for those who might consider beginning support for 
us as new financial partners or those perhaps, who would consider giving a one-time special financial gift as we 
come towards the end of the year.  If you would like to assist us financially with our ministry, you can do so safely 
and securely through our website at: https://www.thecoulesministry.com/partner-with-us.html  


Thank you for continuing “steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it with thanksgiving” Colossians 4:2
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